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At this time, we are following the guidelines and recommendations from CMS and the 
local health departments to determine if a facility is able to participate in outdoor 
and/or indoor visitation. Please contact the facility directly to inquire about their 
current visitation status as this may change frequently depending on the positivity 
rate in the facility and in the local county. As the weather is changing, we are 
working on plans to allow indoor visits if a facility meets the required criteria and 
the local health departments allow. We will notify our residents’ representatives 
when the facility is able to safely accommodate indoor visits.   
  
Our rules for indoor and outdoor visits are as follows:   

• Visits must be scheduled at least 24 hours in advance and are subject to 
availability as space may be limited 

• Limit of no more than 2 visitors per resident and visitors must be from the 
same household  

• Visits are limited to no more than one per day per resident, lasting no 
longer than 30 minutes in order to accommodate all residents and families.   

• Visitors must pass temperature and symptom screening 
• Visitors must maintain 6-foot social distancing from the resident (no physical 

contact is allowed)(If a resident is fully vaccinated, they can chose to have 
close contact with their visitor while wearing a well-fitting cloth mask or 
face covering and performing hand-hygiene before and after).   

• Visitors must wear a mask covering nose and mouth at all times 
• Visitors must perform hand hygiene upon entering the facility.   
• Visitors must notify the facility if they develop Covid-19 symptoms within 3 

days after visiting 
• Residents who are in quarantine or symptomatic may not participate in any 

visitations 
• Proof of negative COVID-19 test in the past 7 days may be required for 

indoor visits 
• Indoor visits will not be allowed when the county positivity rate is above 10% 
• If there are any new positive cases in the facility, visitations will be 

suspended for at least 14 days 
  
Please also know that our staff are working tirelessly to ensure that your family 
members and friends being taken care of from a medical standpoint, as well as 
socially and emotionally.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
our Facility Administrator or Director of Nursing.   
  
 


